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Venezuela Service 
 

(Morristown, New Jersey – March 26, 2013)…Hamburg Süd is pleased to announce 
that La Guaira has been re-instated as a direct call on the weekly Florida – ABC 
Islands/Venezuela service.  The first departure to La Guaira will be on March 28 from 
Jacksonville and March 29 from Port Everglades with the sailing of the “Diamantis P” 
voyage 009 arriving La Guaira on April 6, 2013. 

 


